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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

September 11th Commemoration Ceremony at the Historic 
Courthouse Cancelled 
HC-2022-24 
Hendersonville, NC – September 9, 2022 
 
Reverence, Remembrance, Reflection. Each year we pause on September 11th to pay respect and 
give thanks to first responders on First Responder Day.  In light of the expected heavy rain 
anticipated over the weekend we will be cancelling our annual ceremony to allow our local 
responders to focus on caring for our community.  At 8:46 on Sunday morning the bells of the 
Henderson County Historic Courthouse will ring to honor those lost on September 11th, 2001.  We 
would encourage the public to thank a first responder when you see them in their 
local community. 
 
“We will remember every rescuer who died in honor. We will remember every family that lives in 
grief. We will remember…” George W. Bush 
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